
Trails of Countryside Homeowners Assoc. Annual Homeowners Meeting 

Dec. 6, 2024 

Called to Order at 6:30 

Affadavit was introduced into minutes and recorded 

There were 7 homeowners present and 35 proxies we have a quorum 

Reading of the minutes was waved 

Budget increases for Website and Insurance to go up 

 Budget is approved unanimously 

Barb Duncan Thanks the Board of Directors 

Homeowner suggested repainting Street numbers and pressure washing 
sidewalks. Board will look into the Street numbers not the pressure washing of 
Sidewalks 

It was proposed that we reinstate the Social Committee if we have the 
Volunteers 

Vicki has tendered her resignation as Secretary and Rowena Anderson has 
volunteered to take the position as Secretary for Trails of Countryside 

There being no other business meeting was adjourned at 6:50 

Respectfully submitted by Vicki Conolly Secretary for Trails of Countryside 
Homeowners Association 


